Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
Department of the Senate

PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

7 August 2006

Christine Howes

Dear Committee

Please accept the submissions to the Inquiry into Stolen Wages I have cnclosed in CD
and hard copy format. These essays arc the resulis of two research projects which
have been carried out by students from the United States as part of their assessment
undertaken during field trips to Cairns. They deal directly with how people feel about
their stolen wages, the work they did in Queenstand and the Queensland Govern-
ment’s [ndigenous Wages & Savings Reparations offer. Thave permission from their
supervisor, based here in Cairns, o pass them onto you. If you have any questions
about the source you can contact Tony ¢/ World Learning at sitcairns@yahoo.com.au

Yours sincerely

Christine Howes





